7/122/20 Board Meeting
Chief's report:

Fourth of July-Seemed like a success from our end

New Ambulance is in Texas and New Mexico, will be back earlier than expected, perhaps
as soon as the end of the month

Bob did some research and we should be able to put it in service as a “reserve ambulance”
prior to actual inspection, which likely won't be until September due to scheduling and the
inspector traveling

Gear is ordered for our two folks going to the Evergreen Fire Academy. We are probably
going to go over on our PPE budget, but we're saving a ton in the fire training budget since
Evergreen is offering the Academy for free (normal academy is $2500-3000 per person)

Everyone seems happy with the set up he have now with our Business/Operations training
and EMS training online and Fire and Rescue training in person outside. It seems like a
good balance.

EMR training is completed. Everyone successfully passed their state final practical. COVID
really stretched the instructors and the students.

Resealing parking lot & Helipad
-Estimate from United Surfaces is $11,310
-ESS Called and cancelled once, then no showed their second time for an estimate.

-Consider gravel or road base on the west side of the building rather than paving for now?

Siding Estimates
First Due Sizeup
-lAR is done.

-No text paging now

-Evergreen finishing a IGA for First Due

Integration meetings



-Elk Creek moving forward with hiring a Training Chief, they'd like salary assistance for the
position

June Calls: 13
1-Motor Vehicle Fire
5-Medicals

1- MVA

1- Grass fire

1-Lift Assist

4-Smoke scare, odor of smoke

July calls thus far: 16
Year to date;: 92



